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Dear Pastors, Churches, and Praying Friends,  
 
Thank you for your prayers and support for our family and ministry. The past couple of months have 
been somewhat strange as the world has turned its attention to battling the corona virus. But our 
understanding of the pandemic, as well as the impact of a nation-wide lockdown, has only been that of a 
distant viewer. Sweden is one of the few countries in Europe (if not the only country in Europe) that took 
a more relaxed approach to dealing with the virus. Other than some restrictions on larger group 
gatherings (including sporting/entertainment events, universities and high schools, etc.) the Swedish 
economy remains open and in full swing, with basic social distancing precautions set in place. Many 
corporations have encouraged those employees who can work from home to do so. This approach to the 
virus has not yet had the adverse effects that one might think, which is a good thing. As for the churches, 
nearly all of them have closed their doors for the time being and have resorted to digital means of 
ministering to their people. Our church here in Sweden has temporarily resorted to the same measures. 
It is currently hard to tell how long this way of life will continue, or how long these restrictions will stay 
in place. Admittedly, there is an unnatural feeling when preaching/teaching via recorded video or 
livestream (as opposed to a live, visible audience), but the circumstances seem to demand it and the 
experience has pushed God's churches and ministers to stretch their creativity and push their abilities 
to new heights. Please pray that God would grant us much wisdom for the days ahead.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Since arriving in Sweden nine months ago, we have lived in three rental properties. The constant moving 
and living out of suitcases was a challenge. But God has graciously provided us with a house to live in for 
the long term. We were able to move in during April and are now busy unpacking our belongings that we 
had shipped over when we first arrived. It is our prayer that a sense of being settled will only benefit our 
efforts here in Sweden. Thank you for praying for us during this process of immigration. We are excited to 
see what the Lord has in store. 
 
May God richly bless you,  
 
Don & Beverly Sixt 
Landon, Laban, Caelyn, Carson
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All of our prayer letters are viewable online at www.viajesus.org/updates


